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Principal’s Message 

Our Kindergarten Orientation has commenced and is 
off to a good start. Our program is excellent and very 
successful in assisting our new students in 
transitioning to school. Thank you to Mrs Malone and 
Miss Bladwell who are conducting the program. 
 
Many of our families have taken the opportunity to 
download the free school app from the App Store. 
The app is continually being updated and  
provides parents with information when events are 
coming up. So if you haven’t already downloaded it, 
we recommend that you do. We are continuing to try 
to improve our lines of communication with our  
families as it has been an area identified by many of 
you as needing  
improvement. The executive are investigating other 
applications that we can use to communicate what is 
happening in our great school such as Facebook and 
Movie Pond. These are two applications we are  
hoping to get up and going in 2018. 
 
We have had several cases of head lice in the past 
few weeks. They are always present in schools and 
quite hard to eradicate. It is important that parents 
regularly check their children’s hair and treat if  
necessary. It is recommended that children with long 
hair keep their hair braided or tied up when at 
school. Little children often put their heads together 
when working and talking, and this is when they are 
transferred from one child to another. 
 
Leonie Pearson 

Term 4 

Week 6 

13 November Swim School commences 

15 November Yr 6 Mulwaree HS Placement 

  Test and Orientation Evening 

Week 7 

24 November Last day of Swim School 

Week 9 

5 December Yr6 Mulwaree Orientation 

  Day 

7 December Last day of Kindergarten 

  Orientation 

Week 10 

11 December Year 6 Farewell 

13 December K-2 Presentation Day 

  3-6 Presentation Night 

15 December Students’ last day 

 

2018 

Term 1 

30 January Students return 

1 February Kindergarten commences 

6 March GRIP Conference—school    

  leaders 

Term 2 

12 May  Fireworks 
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Respect Responsibility Co-Operation 

Talk it throughTalk it throughTalk it through   
PBL SpotlightPBL SpotlightPBL Spotlight   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assembly Awards 
Class Awards 

KB: Ava, William 

KN: Maddison, Violet 

K/1T: Curtis, Kate 

1M: Noah, Charli 

1/2B: Maddison, Jackson 

2OK: Charlei, Piper 

2G: Jonathan, Merinda, Christian 

3/4: Conner, Reegan, Tyler 

3/4S: Kushari, Jaxon, Jordan, Lachlan 

3/4T: Charlotte, Angus, Sean 

5/6L: Brodi, Will, Lachlan 

5/6M: Logan, Rohan 

5/6W: Tyrese, Kaydin, Daina 

Ribbon  Awards  

Respect Responsibility Co-Operation 

Lucy KN, Harley 2G 

Bronze Certificate 

Alyssa 3/4T 

Pokemon Tournament 

Well done to Bradley com-

ing first place and Declan, 

second place in the 

Pokemon Tournament. 

A special mention went to 

Oscar for helping Mr Webb 

organise the event and 

keeping it on track. 



 

Respect Responsibility Co-Operation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Mrs Bensley and the SRC for 

working with Legacy and raising money for 

a well deserved cause. 

Class 3/4T presented Assembly last week with 

some fascinating pieces of perspective artwork.  

Let’s be proud of our school and wear 

full school uniform everyday. 

Welcome to our Kindergarten Orientation Groups who started this week.   

We hope you all enjoy learning wonderful new things at Goulburn North 

and we look forward to seeing you all next year. 

Late to School - Please come to the Office with your parent and get a late 

slip to give to your classroom teacher.  All children must be accompanied by an 

adult who brings them to school. 



 

  

 

Respect Responsibility Co-Operation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alfie Walker came to our Assembly last week to give us a little taste of a play 

which he will be performing. The play is an Aboriginal story about how the 

Wombeyan Caves and the Wollondilly River were formed when a large fish 

called Gurangatch and Mirrigan (a tiger cat who was a renowned fisherman) 

were fighting.   

 

The Lieder Theatre came along on the performance day and mesmerized 

the children with the wonderful story of Gurangatch and Mirrigan.  If you 

missed the performance it is still running at the Lieder Theatre so go along 

and enjoy the play. 


